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Director's Meeting

Monday, 2 July 1951

Some discussion in regard to our relations with General Donovan.
It was generally felt that for various reasons *e should not be cut in too
much on our operations; however, both the Director and Mr. Dalles believe
we should play ball with him and see him from time to time. The Director
stated that he would talk to General Donovan by telephone today and Mr. Dulles
will make a point-of seeing him before any trips abroad.

Mr. Dlles statedAtiat he would talk to State Department about the
who are in this country at present.
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